
 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR PARENTS: 

 

You are welcome to join us anytime during the week. We do 

however ask that you adhere to the following guidelines in the 

interest of safety of our entire camp. 

 

1. Please at no time take your child of campus with out first 

letting one of the staff coaches know ahead of time. 

 

2. Please do not provide rides for your children from the 

fields to the dorms. Our staff will not leave the fields until 

their entire group is in place and ready to return 

together, they may not know that you have left with your 

child. 

 

3. Please at no time enter the dorm for any reason without 

the permission from a staff coach. The main staff room is 

on the ground floor room 402 and 406. Please understand 

that this is for the safety of our campers and that this is 

our number 1 priority. We realize that you may want to 

visit with your child we simply ask that you let us know 

before entering the dorm.  

 

 

 

 


